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Good afternoon, 

Collin Roehner 
Suzanne Brownless 
Documents returned to source 
Monday, February 8, 20211:34:01 PM 

Per your instructions the below documents were returned to FPL. 

From: Suzanne Brownless <SBrownle@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Date: December 14, 2020 at 3:50:57 PM EST 

To: Adam Teitzman <AIEITZMA@psc state fl us> 

Subject: Docket 20200001-EI - Fuel Clause 

FILED 2/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02003-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Adam: I have checked with technical staff and we no longer need DN 01324-2019 and 03165-2019. 

Please return these to FPL. Since these items are going to be returned, no confidentiality orders are 

necessary. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Suzanne 

Suzanne Brownless 

Sen ior Attorney 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Phone: (850) 413-6218 

FAX: (850) 413-6219 

Email: sbrownle@psc.state. fl. us 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

CRoehner@psc.state.fi . us 
850-413-6760 

mailto:CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us
mailto:SBrownle@PSC.STATE.FL.US
mailto:SBrownle@PSC.STATE.FL.US
mailto:ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us
mailto:sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us
mailto:nholmes@psc.state.fl.us



